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Meyers,RobertCOE

From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2005 3:16 PM

To: Nunez, Ivette PWD

Subject: RE: Approval from Ethics Committee

Ms. Nunez,

Based on your e-mail to me, there are a few points I must address. First, your husband’s company cannot
transact business with the Public Works Department, regardless of your position, but the company may do
business with other County departments. Secondly, if you actually performing any work for this company, you
must get permission from your department director before doing any work for the company. This is considered
outside employment and departmental approval is necessary. Finally, you must disclose any income you
receive from this company.

If you have any questions concerning the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Robert Meyers

From: Nuez, Ivette PWD
Sent: Thursday, June 09, 2005 2:17 PM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: FW: Approval from Ethics Committee

Mr. Meyers:

I am a Miami-DadeCounty employee,working for thePublic WorksDepartmentasa Traffic Analyst
II, in theTraffic Signals& SignsDivision. My husbandrecentlyopenedup a constructioncompany. I
am listed asa Vice Presidentwith this company. I havevery little decision-makingpowerswithin this
company.I will be helpinghim mostlyduring theweekendswith somepaper/documentcontrolwork,
which is, typing, filing, etc. My husbandwantedmeto be listed asVice Presidentin casesomething
happensto him. Theline of work that I amin with theCounty hasnothingto do with theconstruction
field, andthetime dedicatedto work for thecompanywill not conflict with my County work.

My husbandis in theprocessof listing thecompanyas a vendorfor MDC.

I was instructedby my Departmentto advisetheEthicsConnnitteein writing and inform you of these
proceedings.

Otherthaninform you via this memorandumin writing, pleaselet meknow if thereis anythingelse
that I needto do to comply with theEthicsCommittee.

Thankingyou in advancefor your help.

6/9/2005


